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For those that expressed an interest in becoming a technical or legal judge of the Unified Patent Court leƩers

have now been issued, by email, from the Chairman of the Preparatory CommiƩee.

If you have not received a response could you please get in touch with the Secretariat; before doing so could you

check all your e-folders including junk mail.

There is no need to acknowledge receipt of the communicaƟon.

The Ɵmetable for the remainder of this work will recover with the first training acƟvity taking place over the next

few months. Individuals will be contacted separately about the specific training programme.
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